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Mail in voting in Oregon is one of the most secure and effective voting structures in 

the United States. Taking it away would be voter suppression, as it is against the law 

to steal a ballot. No noncitizen is voting. It's just not happening.  

 

You take this away, you take away the ability of disabled people, single parents, 

people in abusive relationships, and rural people to vote effectively. And that's just 

the first things that come to mind.  

 

If you do this, you will be on the wrong side of history, and you know it. When has 

taking away a groups rights ever ended well?  


